

CNH | KEY CLUB

Key Club Banquet

Class of 2017 Stole Recipients



Rebeca Gasper, Julia Choi, Meera Varma, and Louise Panaligan have one final group hug.



Thank you Mary Grace, Daniel Park, and Mr. Barberia!



Burbank High School Key Club recently held the annual banquet at Burbank Methodist Church. During the evening, members celebrated the year's accomplishments and the passion that motivates Key Clubbers to provide service for the community. The seniors who have reached Stole have shown their dedication and endless amount of love for this club, and they will continue their journeys while holding all the special memories that were made in BHS Key Club. Members were also recognized for their service, and this year, Xochitl Torres was the Member of the Year. In addition, Mr. Barberia has retired as our advisor. Xochitl and Mr. Barberia have left a legacy that will never be forgotten. To add on, Rebeca Gaspar officially installed the new officers for the 2017-2018 term. Throughout the banquet, many moments were captured, tears were shed, farewells were given, speeches were presented, and joyful laughs were heard. Even though everyone follows a different path in life, the one thing all Key Clubbers will forever have in common is the love and passion for providing service.

This Marks the Beginning of a New Year

"Banquet was a bittersweet occasion as we said goodbye to our wonderful seniors and hello to a new year of Key Club. I think everyone was able to enjoy the eventful night full of food, friends, laughter, and tears-at least I hope!"

-Sarah Hirano, Burbank High School Key Club President

OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER OF BURBANK HIGH SCHOOL 2017